
  
 

Ref PH510 
 
To all Community Pharmacies in the Wessex area 
   
Dear Pharmacist/ Pharmacy Manager, 
 
Please see spreadsheet details of Pharmacies open over Christmas 2018 and New Year’s 
across Wessex, the information has been split into Health and Wellbeing Board areas for 
convenience.   
The listings include all pharmacies open under “Enhanced Service Arrangements”, “Under 
Direction” and or voluntarily.   Where we have not received confirmation of opening we have 
assumed the pharmacy will be closed. 
 
If there are any changes in your planned opening please contact us as soon as possible by 
emailingengland.wessexpharmacy@nhs.net. 
 
The current listings are correct at the time of sending to you.  However, we recommend that 
you should include the advice below in any of the attached information you reproduced, in 
any format available, to inform the general public; 
 
“The pharmacies listed should be open on the 25 th& 26 th December 2018 and or 1 st January 
2019 as shown, the details are correct at the time published but are subject to change. You 
are advised to contact the pharmacy before attending to ensure they are open and have the 
medication you require.”  
 

Thank you for your co-operation, it is appreciated as always. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Tim Perriment 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager 
(Pharmacy & Optometry) 
NHS England, South Region Team 
Wessex Local Office | First Floor 
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX 
  
Telephone 0113 824 9851 
Email tim.perriment@nhs.net 

 

mailto:england.wessexpharmacy@nhs.net
mailto:tim.perriment@nhs.net

